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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 

Date: November 10, 2021 

 

Re:   Update on 2021 Sinking Fund Projects  

  

I would like to update the Board on the 2021 Sinking Fund projects. This past 

summer’s Sinking Fund projects consisted of replacing the boilers at Cooper, 

Garfield, Grant, and the Central Office Complex, as well as replacing the roofs at 

Frost, Hayes, Randolph, and Riley. 

Please place this on the agenda of the Special Meeting on Monday, November 

15, 2021.  Feel free to contact me if you have questions.  

  

 PF/ko 

C: Board of Education 


